
 
 
 

 
 

PARLIAMENTARY STANDING COMMITTEE 
OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

 
2 June 2023 
 
Hon Jeremy Rockliff MP 
Premier 
 
Email: jeremy.rockliff@parliament.tas.gov.au        
 
 
Dear Premier Rockliff 
 
Production of Documents: Inquiry into the Tasmanian Government’s 
Proposed Arts, Entertainment and Sports Precinct at Macquarie Point 
 
In line with the powers to summon the production of documents under both the 
Public Accounts Committee Act 1970 (section 7) and the Parliamentary Privilege 
Act 1858 (section 1), the Public Accounts Committee resolved for the following to 
be provided by the Government to the Committee to assist the Committee in its 
ongoing inquiry into the Tasmanian Government’s Proposed Arts, Entertainment 
and Sports Precinct at Macquarie Point. 
 
To this end, the Committee respectfully requests the following documents to be 
provided to the Committee Secretary: 
 
1. a fully un-redacted version of the Club Funding and Development Agreement 

signed between the Crown in the Right of Tasmania and Australian Football 
League (AFL); 

2. a fully un-redacted version of the MI Global Partners appendices to the Hobart 
Arts Entertainment and Sports Precinct – Business Case i.e. 
a. Appendix 6 – Hobart Stadium Capacity Optimisation Analysis Final Report 

(29 August 2022) 
b. Appendix 7 – Hobart Stadium Cost Benefit Analysis Report – Final Full 

Report (11 November 2022); 
3. details of the current funding agreements for Hawthorn and North Melbourne 

AFL Teams including any agreements that apply through to 2028-29; 
4. full details of the funding agreement with the Federal Government for the 

$240m for the proposed Arts, Entertainment and Sports Precinct; 
5. geotechnical detail related to Macquarie Point; 
6. culture and heritage detail related to Macquarie Point; 
7. details of any planning/statutory/heritage rules or requirements applicable to 

the Cenotaph and surrounding area; 
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8. any communication between the Premiers Office, Department of State Growth 
(DSG), the Treasurer and Treasury related to financial clauses in the 
Agreement; 

9. any communications between Macquarie Point Development Corporation and 
the Premier’s Office and DSG/Major Stadiums Unit in regards to the proposed 
Arts, Entertainment and Sports Precinct and the Agreement (including but not 
limited to emails, briefing papers/notes, reports, analysis, advice etc.); and 

10. any other agreements related to the proposed precinct and training and 
administration facility including (but not limited to): 
i. user agreements 
ii. revenues distribution 
iii. match day revenue 
iv. licensing 
v. sponsorship/naming rights 

 
Taking into account the Budget Estimates week, please provide the 
aforementioned to the Committee Secretary Simon Scott 
(simon.scott@parliament.tas.gov.au) by close of business Friday, 30 June 2023. 
 
Thank you for your continuing assistance in this Inquiry. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Hon Ruth Forrest MLC 
CHAIR 
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